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March 5, 2025. Dear sponsors, Mr. and 
Mrs.Ephraim. Greetings in the name of our Lord 
Jesus Christ. I hope you are in very good health. 
I wanted to tell you that in these last six months, 
I have been taking classes at the university and 
one of the subjects that stood out the most is 
National Reality since the teacher took us to 
remote areas to conduct surveys on how their 
economy is, how their security is, how the health 
center care is, if the municipality carries out 
recreational games and much more. Well, I was 
very surprised with the response of those who 
live in that area since the municipality ignores 
the people there since it gives them a bad 
service. I am also very sorry that the economy is 
very low. I liked doing that field work since I was 
able to see the reality in which other people live 
and that the authorities are not aware of the 
work they do. For New Year, I went to see one 
of the districts of the city of Tacna called Tarata, 
and it was a beautiful experience since I enjoyed 
it with my sisters when we decided to enter the 
thermal baths. It was something new for me 
since I had never gone to one. I was also able to 
observe new traditions and customs where I 
participated in all of them, the people give you a 
super friendly treatment and I had a great time 
at all times. I then returned to Tacna and went 
out with my friends who are from Puno, and I 
told them about the beautiful experience that I 
had, and they told me that they had also gone 
before, but that they don't remember much 
about the place and that they would like to go 
again. Let me say goodbye, I ask you to pray for 
me as I will also be doing for you and your 
whole family. Leolinda. / wc-pa
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